
 

 

 

 

 
 

Monday 26th June 

 

 

Y4 Poetry Workshop 

 

 

Dear Y4 Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 13th July, we are delighted to welcome back Jackson from ASCreatives for our final 

workshop of the year. This time, we will spend the day creating and sharing poetry with each 

other. 

The day will begin with a talk to the whole year group and then each class will take part in a 

workshop, led by Jackson. At the end of the day, we will join together again to celebrate our work. 

 

The cost for this workshop will be £6 per child. 

 

To cover the cost we are asking for a contribution per child. As with all activities of this kind, we 
can only ask for a voluntary contribution, but should insufficient funds be received, the event may 
have to be cancelled. All payments should be made through ParentPay as usual. 
 
We are really looking forward to our poetry-filled day! 
 
 
Best wishes, 
The Year 4 team 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/

